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Grievance Update

Current grievances in play at
Fatima include a discipline case,
a wage grievance, a fl oating
grievance and a safety grievance.
If you think you have a grievance
please let us know.

Cindy Fenchel, President

Dear Colleagues,
As you know, we just fi nished
negotiating a terrifi c contract with
many improvements. We had a
great bargaining team including
Mike Pellicano, Doreena Duphily,
Dawn Leonardo, Kathleen McGov-
ern and Valorie Paquette.

I would like to thank the contract
committee and those who turned
out for the informational picket.
Having more members involved
made a big diff erence in turnout
on the picket line and membership
meetings.

Last week we met with CNAs
and secretaries about fl oating and
safety issues. We will address the
concerns in the fl oat grievance
meeting.

Remember the employer should
have posted the holiday schedules
for the year by January 15th. If the
schedule is not posted let us know.

Please feel free to reach out to any
of the offi  cers listed with ques-
tions or concerns so your issues
get addressed in the monthly labor
management meeting or through
the grievance procedure.

Save the Date

The United Nurses and Allied
Professionls will hold its
biennial convention on
September 18th.
Stay tuned for information on
becoming a delegate, alternate
or guest at the convention.


